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SENATOR HELMING THANKS LOCAL LAW ENFORCEMENT 

 

 
 

CANANDAIGUA- Senator Pam Helming recently visited Ontario County Sheriff Kevin Henderson and 

Undersheriff David Frasca at the Ontario County Correctional Facility to express her thanks to local law 

enforcement. This event was organized by Back the Blue of Ontario County, founded in 2014 by members of the 

County Sheriff’s Department, several local state troopers, members of other law enforcement agencies that serve 

Ontario County and a number of concerned citizens. The goal of the organization is to support local officers and 

their families.  

 

“Our local officers, dispatchers and corrections staff do so much for us day in and day out, putting their lives on 

the line. It was a great opportunity to stop by to back the blue and thank the entire department for all they do 

while also supporting one of our local small businesses, The Dainty Donut Factory. A special thanks to Donna 

Schaertl and her team for organizing!,” said Senator Helming. 
 


